
From: Licensing Staff
To: Grainne Power
Subject: FW: Dublin Port application
Date: 23 February 2016 12:25:43

 
 

From: Johnny Woodlock  
Sent: 23 February 2016 11:46
To: Licensing Staff
Subject: Dublin Port application
 
I would like to object to the application by dublin Port for a dumping at sea license to dump spoil
from Alexandra basin into Dublin Bay. I worked as a fishery Officer in Dublin during the seventies
and eighties and witnessed the pollution entering the River Liffey from the CAmac river which was
largely from Smurfits paper factory in Clondalkin. This containe high levels of heavey metals. These
would once again be mobilised by any disturbance of the sediment and Dublin Bay is a bioshere
reserve which should be protected.
Regards
Johnny Woodlock Msc, MIFM CEnv.
Sea Fishery Advisory group,
Irish Seal Sanctuary.
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